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Notice of Receipt of Investigation Report from the Third-Party Committee and Date of 
Announcement of Financial Results for Fiscal Year Ended March 31, 2018 

The Company had a Third-Party Committee set up to conduct an investigation, as announced in the 

“Notice of Establishment of a Third-Party Committee” dated April 13, 2018. Today, the Company received 

the investigation report from the Third-Party Committee. 

1. Disclosure of the investigation report from the Third-Party Committee

The investigation report from the Third-Party Committee that the Company received today is as shown

in the annex (in Japanese). 

In the investigation report, words, expressions and descriptions that describe certain customers or 

individuals, etc. are redacted to the extent necessary to protect privacy and confidential information and to 

prepare for pending criminal proceedings, among other purposes. 

The investigation by the Third-Party Committee found no fraudulent acts or facts that should be added 

to the reported results of the investigation by the Internal Investigation Committee, which were disclosed 

in the “Notice of Status of Investigations into Damage from Fictitious Transactions Suffered by 

Consolidated Subsidiary” dated April 13, 2018. 

2. Future actions

The financial results of the Company for the fiscal year ended March 31, 2018, which was to be

announced based on the investigation report of the Third-Party Committee will be announced on May 30, 

2018. 

In addition, the Company intends to work on improvements and to take the necessary measures in 

accordance with the advice on measures to prevent a recurrence, taking the results of the investigations by 

the Internal Investigation Committee and the Third-Party Committee seriously. 

The actions to take based on the investigation report of the Internal Investigation Committee are as 

reported in the “Notice of Status of Investigations into Damage from Fictitious Transactions Suffered by 

Consolidated Subsidiary” dated April 13, 2018. If any additional measures to correct problems or to prevent 

recurrence are determined necessary we will announce again when additional measures are taken. 

The Company offers its sincere apologies to all stakeholders, including shareholders, investors and 

customers, for the considerable concern and anxiety caused. The Group will endeavor to regain overall trust. 

We would greatly appreciate your continued understanding and support. 

End 
For inquiries regarding this press release:  

IR Dept., Broadmedia Corporation (E-mail: ir@broadmedia.co.jp) 






























































































































































































